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The Second Coming of Christ Yogananda (Paramahansa) 2004
Journey to Self-Realization Paramahansa Yogananda 2000-10-01 This collection
debates the path and purpose of life. The author discusses such topics as
whether it is possible to hasten human evolution, the possibility of a
scientific method to ensure a pathway to life's highest fulfilments and what
guidelines help mediators find genuine spiritual progress.
A World in Transition Yogananda (Paramahansa) 1999 This anthology presents
talks by Paramahansa Yogananda, his foremost lifing disciple Sri Daya Mata, and
other long-time monks and nuns of his Self-Realization Order, offering keys to
the art of spiritual living in the new millennium.
El Yoga de Jesus: Claves Para Comprender Las Enseanzas Ocultas de Los
Evangelios Paramahansa Yogananda 2009-09-01 Contains selected excerpts from
Paramahansa Yogananda's book "The Second Coming of Christ: The Resurrection of
the Christ Within You," which book is a commentary on the New Testament gospels
and noncanonical source material, focusing on the quest to uncover the original
teachings of Jesus.
Man's Eternal Quest Paramahansa Yogananda 1982 In this first volume of the
collected talks and essays of Paramahansa Yogananda, readers will journey
through some little-known and seldom-explained aspects of meditation, life
after death, healing, and the power of the mind.
The Yoga of Jesus Paramhansa Yogananda 2007 "Contains selected excerpts from
Paramahansa Yogananda's book "The Second Coming of Christ: The Resurrection of
the Christ Within You," which book is a commentary on the New Testament gospels
and noncanonical source material, focusing on the quest to uncover the original
teachings of Jesus"--Provided by publisher.
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Revelations of Christ Paramhansa Yogananda 2010 This galvanizing book,
presenting the teachings of Christ from the experience and perspective of
Paramhansa Yogananda, one of the greatest spiritual masters of the twentieth
century, finally offers the fresh perspective on Christ's teachings for which
the world has been waiting. This book presents us with an opportunity to
understand and apply the Scriptures in a more reliable way than any other: by
studying under those saints who have communed directly, in deep ecstasy, with
Christ and God.
The Essence of Kriya Yoga Paramahansa Yogananda 2006-01 Kriya Yoga is an
instrument through which human evolution can be quickened. Learn the essence of
this spiritual science from its greatest proponent, Paramhansa Yogananda, in
his own words. Heed his vibrant call,"Awaken! Arise from dreams of littleness
to the realization of the vastness within you." A compilation and selection of
the original writings of the a spiritual Master whose life-work was to spend
over 30 years in the West as the Fountain of Life, from which countless have
drunk. This volume consists of the complete 1925 versions of "The Science of
Religion" and "Songs of the Soul" as well as critical excerpts from the 1946
1st edition of the "Autobiography of a Yogi." Included are also other excerpts
from his writings in the 1920's which are still helpful to the spiritual
seekers of the world.
Oriental Christ Paramahansa Yogananda 2018-10-19 "Jesus was an Oriental, by
birth and blood and training. The Wise Men of the East, or East India, came to
confer about Him when He was born, knowing Him to be one of the greatest
message-bearers of Truth." - Paramahansa Yogananda
The Science Of Religion Paramahansa Yogananda 2021-01-01 Religion or faith in
fundamental principles is the foundation upon which the edifice of reasoning or
science is built upon. While it is a religion that binds us into courses of
action consistent with those fundamental principles, it is a science that
enables us to stay clear of inconsistent systems of guiding principles and to
practically attain the goals posited by our principles. The Science of Religion
by Paramahansa Yogananda arrives by analysis at inner happiness or bliss as the
goal that binds all men.
Path of Kriya Yoga Swami Yogananda This is the First Book reviving the Ancient
Knowledge of Kriya Yoga The Science of Immortality and going back to Heavens
written by Immortal Himalayan Master and Siddha Kriya Yogi Swami Yogananda who
is Reincarnation of Revered Master Paramahansa Yogananda of Autobiography of a
Yogi fame.
The Life of Yogananda Philip Goldberg 2018-04-24 He was called “the 20th
century’s first superstar guru” (Los Angeles Times), and today, nearly a
century after he arrived in the United States, he’s still the best known and
most beloved of all the Indian spiritual teachers who have come to the West.
Now, finally, Paramahansa Yogananda has the authoritative biography he
deserves. Yogananda, considered by many to be the father of modern yoga, has
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had an unsurpassed global impact thanks to the durability of his teachings, the
institutions he created or inspired, and especially his iconic memoir,
Autobiography of a Yogi. Since its publication in 1946, that book has sold
millions of copies and changed millions of lives. But it doesn’t tell the whole
story. Much of Yogananda’s seminal text is devoted to tales about other people,
and it largely overlooks the three vital decades he spent living, working, and
teaching in America. Huge chunks of his life —challenges, controversies, and
crises; triumphs, relationships, and formative experiences —remain unknown to
even his most ardent devotees. In this captivating biography, scholar and
teacher Philip Goldberg fills the gaps, charting a journey that spanned six
decades, two hemispheres, two world wars, and unprecedented social changes. The
result is an objective, thoroughly researched account of Yogananda’s remarkable
life in all its detail, nuance, and complex humanity. But this is more than a
compelling life story. “Yogananda would, I believe, want any book about him to
not only inform but transform,” Goldberg writes. “It is my hope that readers
will be enriched, expanded, and deepened by this humble offering.” That is sure
to be the case for both Yogananda enthusiasts and those who discover him for
the first time in these illuminating pages.
Boxed/Second Coming of Christ Param Yogananda 2008-09-01 The hardcover edition
of The Second Coming of Christ ($58.00 ISBN:9780876125557) was printed in 2004
and has sold over 45,000 copies. In Fall 2007 we published a smaller work of
extracts from The Second Coming of Christ, titled The Yoga of Jesus, to
function both as a stand alone book and to cross-promote the larger work. The
result has been a resounding success with sales of The Yoga of Jesus reaching
20,000 in just over six months, and sales of The Second Coming of Christ
increasing as planned. With sales momentum of both titles strong, this seemed
like an ideal time to publish a low cost paperback edition. Yogananda's unique
perspective on the real meaning of Jesus' teachings, takes the reader on a
revelatory journey, verse by verse, through the four Gospels. Dispelling
centuries old misconceptions and dogma, this monumental work is destined to
leave an indelible mark on the way the world views the teachings of Jesus
Christ.
God Talks With Arjuna Paramahansa Yogananda 2007 "The words of Lord Krishna to
Arjuna in the Bhagavad Gita," writes Paramahansa Yogananda, "are at once a
profound scripture the science of Yoga, union with God, and a textbook for
everyday living." The Bhagavad Gita has been revered by truth seekers of both
the Eas...
The Yoga of the Christ Ravi Ravindra 1990 Presents a fresh exploration of St.
John's Gospel from an Indian perspective. Will appeal to all concerned with a
universal spirituality.
The Divine Romance Yogananda (Paramahansa) 1986 Paramahansa Yogananda's
Collected Talks and Essays present in-depth discussions of the fast range of
inspiring and universal truths that have captivated millions in his
Autobiography of a Yogi. Readers will find these talks alive with the unique
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blend of all-embracing wisdom, encouragement, and love for humanity that have
made the author one of our era's most revered and trusted guides to the
spiritual life. In this anthology of talks, Paramahansa Yogananda speaks to the
deepest needs of the human heart and soul. He shows how we can meet the daily
challenges to our physical, psychological, emotional, and spiritual well-being
by awakening our divine nature, the neglected reality at the core of our being.
The practical, how-to-live talks in this volume show how each of us can
discover the limitless inner resources already present within our souls, and
bring greater harmony to ourselves, our families, our communities, our world.
Topics include: How to Cultivate Divine Love Do Souls Reincarnate? How to Free
Yourself from Bad Habits The Yoga Art of Overcoming Mortal Consciousness and
Death Practicing Religion Scientifically.
Divine Will Healing Yogananda 2013-10 Mary Kretzmann has practiced and taught
the healing methods of Paramhansa Yogananda for many years. She is currently
writing another book sharing many inspiring stories of healing and
transformation that have occurred over the years. This new book, combined with
Divine Will Healing, is used in a training course for aspiring healing
practitioners. Mary moved to Ananda Village at age twenty-three with her
husband, Timothy Kretzmann. They embraced the spiritual life, and raised their
three children with these spiritual ideals. You can read about how to apply
these ideals in your own family life, in her free online book, Finding God in
Your Family. Mary teaches online, and at the Expanding Light Retreat, and "on
the road." These classes feature Paramhansa Yogananda's techniques for
physical, mental, and spiritual healing.
The Yoga of the Bhagavad Gita Paramahansa Yogananda 2007 Paramahansa Yogananda
presents an illuminating explanation of Lord Krishna's sublime Yoga message
that he preached to the world - the way of right activity and meditation for
divine communion.
Autobiography of a Yogi Paramahansa Yogananda 2009-01-01 The autobiography of
Paramahansa Yogananda (1893 - 1952) details his search for a guru, during which
he encountered many spiritual leaders and world-renowned scientists. When it
was published in 1946 it was the first introduction of many westerners to yoga
and meditation. The famous opera singer Amelita Galli-Curci said about the
book: "Amazing, true stories of saints and masters of India, blended with
priceless superphysical information-much needed to balance the Western material
efficiency with Eastern spiritual efficiency-come from the vigorous pen of
Paramhansa Yogananda, whose teachings my husband and myself have had the
pleasure of studying for twenty years."
The Christ of India Abbot George Burke 2018 The unique story of Jesus, Saint
Thomas his Apostle, and how the Dharma of India became part of Original
ChristianityThere is a strong connection between Jesus and India, both
historically and philosophically. And his disciple, Saint Thomas, who was the
apostle of India, built upon the foundation of that connection. The result is
that unique form of Christianity known as Saint Thomas Christianity.In The
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Christ of India, Abbot George Burke presents the growing evidence that Jesus
spent much of his "Lost Years" in India and Tibet, and reveals the
philosophical unity of Jesus' teachings with the Eternal Way of Truth known in
India as Sanatana Dharma. The history of Saint Thomas Christianity from the
times of Jesus and Saint Thomas to the present day is also outlined.The Christ
of India: The Story of Original Christianity includes the following:¿ The
Christ of India, about the Essene roots of Jesus and the early Christians; the
spiritual training of Jesus; The "lost years" of Jesus, with much information
never before gathered together in one place; Jesus' return to the West, and how
his teachings were misunderstood; Jesus return to India after his resurrection;
and much more.¿ The Apostle of India, about how Jesus' apostle Saint Thomas
went to India, and how the Christianity which grew up in India had a totally
unique character compared to elsewhere in the world; the history of Saint
Thomas Christianity in India and the story of mission from the Church of India
to America in the 1800's and what happened to it.¿ Basic Beliefs of Original
Christianity.You will learn about the manuscripts which proved Jesus lived in
the "East," and the efforts to suppress the news of their discovery.You will
learn about the Indian Saint Thomas Christian bishop of the 18th century who
taught karma and reincarnation, who later became a wonderworking saint revered
by Christians, Hindus, and Muslims alike.Those who find themselves attracted to
both Jesus and the Dharma of India will find this book fascinating and
illuminating.
The Holy Science Swami Sri Yukteswar 2021-03 This extraordinary treatise
explores parallel passages from the Bible and the Hindu scriptures to reveal
the essential unity of all religions. Swami Sri Yukteswar is renowned as the
revered guru of the great pioneer of yoga in the West, Paramahansa Yogananda
(author of Autobiography of a Yogi). In this remarkable work - composed in the
year 1894 at the request of the great Indian sage, Mahavatar Babaji - Sri
Yukteswar outlines the universal path that every human being must travel to
enlightenment. This extraordinary treatise explores parallel passages from the
Bible and the Hindu scriptures to reveal the essential unity of all religions.
Swami Sri Yukteswar is renowned as the revered guru of the great pioneer of
yoga in the West, Paramahansa Yogananda (author of Autobiography of a Yogi). In
this remarkable work - composed in the year 1894 at the request of the great
Indian sage, Mahavatar Babaji - Sri Yukteswar outlines the universal path that
every human being must travel to enlightenment.
The Man Who Refused Heaven Paramhansa Yogananda 2017 Laughter is one of the
great joys of life. Joy is fundamental to who we are. Savor the sublime wit and
wisdom of one of the world's greatest spiritual teachers. Paramhansa Yogananda,
author of the classic Autobiography of a Yogi, has inspired and enlightened
millions. "A tiny bubble of laughter," he wrote, "I am become the sea of mirth
itself." Let this great yoga master lift your spirits and help you to smile
your way to higher consciousness.
Conversations with Yogananda Swami Kriyananda 2004 This is an unparalleled,
first hand account of the teachings of Paramhansa Yogananda, who has hundreds
yoga-of-jesus-paramahansa-yogananda

5/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 3, 2022 by guest

of thousands of followers and admirers in North America alone.
Joga Jezusa (the Yoga of Jesus) Polish Paramahansa Yogananda 2016-06-16 "In
this remarkable book, Paramahansa Yogananda reveals the hidden yoga of the
Gospels and confirms that Jesus, like the ancient sages and masters of the
East, not only knew yoga but taught this universal science of God-realization
to his closest disciples. Compiled from the author's highly praised two-volume
work, The Second Coming of Christ: The Resurrection of the Christ Within You,
this insightful and compact book transcends the centuries of dogma and
misunderstanding that have obscured the original teachings of Jesus, showing
that he taught a unifying path by which seekers of all faiths can enter the
kingdom of God. Topics include: The lost years of Jesus in India The ancient
science of meditation: how to become a Christ The true meaning of baptism How
the principles and methods of yoga parallel the teachings of the greatest
Christian saints and mystics""
Yoga and the Jesus Prayer Tradition Thomas Matus 1984
Inner Peace Paramahansa Yogananda 1999 "... A compilation of extracts from [the
author's] writings, lectures, and informal talks."--Dust jacket.
Art of Super-Realization Paramahansa Yogananda 1930 By the correct practice of
Kriya fourteen times, Maha Mudra twice, and Yoti Mudra twice, twelve years of
evolution of body, mind and soul will be gained in a few minutes. Mind can do
everything. Through this practice, the time limitation in evolution is
overcome, and the receptive power of the spine, brain and mind is increased, so
that the Yogi knows, sees and feels all form within. Yoga is the super-method
by which the evolution of body, mind and soul can be quickened. That is how the
attainment of wisdom and realization, which usually takes a million years and
numerous incarnations of natural evolution, is possible in one lifetime. By
this exercise, the consciousness which is in the body, and which is identified
with the senses, is transferred to the spine and the brain, and thus
transmitted into Superconsciousness and Cosmic Consciousness. Kriya is an
initiation into Cosmic Consciousness, or the transfer of consciousness from the
body to the spirit. In order to do this, one must transfer consciousness from
the senses to the spine. After practicing Kriya and resting for a short while,
one is able to do inspired work in connection with literature, art of science .
then intuition develops of itself, without effort, because one’s consciousness
is transferred from the senses to the spine and brain. Realization can come
only by the development of one’s intuition. Remember that through the practice
of this lesson you will contact Christ, and the prophets of this world, and
through them you will find your union with God the Infinite Spirit.
The Yoga of Jesus: Understanding the Hidden Teachings of the Gospels Paramhansa
Yogananda In his remarkable book, Paramahansa Yogananda reveals the hidden yoga
of the Gospels and confirms that Jesus, like the ancient sages and masters of
the East, not only knew yoga but taught this universal science of Godrealization to his closest disciples. Compiled from the author’s highly praised
yoga-of-jesus-paramahansa-yogananda
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two-volume work, The Second Coming of Christ: The Resurrection of the Christ
Within You, this insightful and compact book transcends the centuries of dogma
and misunderstanding that have obscured the original teachings of Jesus,
showing that he taught a unifying path by which seekers of all faiths can enter
the kingdom of God. Topics include: • The lost years of Jesus in India • The
ancient science of meditation: how to become a Christ • The true meaning of
baptism • How the principles and methods of yoga parallel the teachings of the
greatest Christian saints and mystics
Trees of Delhi Pradip Krishen 2006
God Without Religion Śaṇkara Śaranam 2005 Disillusioned with organized
religion, some people escape into New Age movements and others retreat from
their spiritual moorings altogether. A more satisfying and transformative
option is to embark on a quest to discover God on your own. Using time-tested
tools of spiritual investigation, it becomes possible to examine your present
beliefs, explore the nature of God and sense of self, and ultimately expand
your identity. This book is a classic and introduces readers to an age-old
approach to spiritual inquiry. Included are seventeen universal techniques for
developing a personal relationship with God and broadening your view of
yourself, others, and all of life.
The Law of Success Paramahansa Yogananda 2019-11-27 The faster the world moves,
the more important it becomes to slow down and look within for what makes us
truly happy. If you measure success by the quality of your life rather than
just by material achievements, then the timeless wisdom of this book will speak
directly to your heart and soul. For more than fifty years, this classic
inspirational guide has helped hundreds of thousands of people to move through
obstacles and invite all-round success fully into their lives. Filled with
sensible down-to-earth wisdom, The Law of Success explores the spiritual
sources of creativity, positive thinking, and dynamic will, as well as the
success-producing power of self-analysis and meditation. It shows how each one
of us can naturally attract happiness an harmony.
Scientific Healing Affirmations Paramahansa Yogananda 1998-09-01 A collection
of meditations reveal hidden laws for harnessing thought to heal the body,
develop confidence, awaken wisdom, and cure bad habits
Revelations of Christ Paramhansa Yogananda 2007-05-22 This galvanizing book,
presenting the teachings of Christ from the experience and perspective of
Paramhansa Yogananda, one of the greatest spiritual masters of the twentieth
century, finally offers the fresh perspective on Christ's teachings for which
the world has been waiting. This book presents us with an opportunity to
understand and apply the Scriptures in a more reliable way than any other: by
studying under those saints who have communed directly, in deep ecstasy, with
Christ and God.
The Second Coming of Christ Yogananda (Paramahansa) 2004 "The Second Coming of
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Christ" takes the reader on a revelatory journey through the four Gospels,
verse by verse, into the real meaning of Jesus' long misunderstood teachings.
Yoga and the Jesus Prayer Thomas Matus 2010 Studies the yogic realization
described by Hindu Tantric writers and the personal testimony of a great
Eastern Christian mystic, Symeon the New Theologian (949-1022). This title
suggests that the awakening of hidden energies in the body can be understood as
the fulfilment of a life of faith in Jesus.
Finding God through Yoga David J. Neumann 2019-02-07 Paramahansa Yogananda
(1893–1952), a Hindu missionary to the United States, wrote one of the world's
most highly acclaimed spiritual classics, Autobiography of a Yogi, which was
first published in 1946 and continues to be one of the best-selling spiritual
philosophy titles of all time. In this critical biography, David Neumann tells
the story of Yogananda's fascinating life while interpreting his position in
religious history, transnational modernity, and American culture. Beginning
with Yogananda's spiritual investigations in his native India, Neumann tells
how this early "global guru" emigrated to the United States in 1920 and
established his headquarters, the Self-Realization Fellowship, in Los Angeles,
where it continues today. Preaching his message of Hindu yogic philosophy in a
land that routinely sent its own evangelists to India, Yogananda was fueled by
a religious nationalism that led him to conclude that Hinduism could uniquely
fill a spiritual void in America and Europe. At the same time, he embraced a
growing belief that Hinduism's success outside South Asia hinged on a sincere
understanding of Christian belief and practice. By "universalizing" Hinduism,
Neumann argues, Yogananda helped create the novel vocation of Hindu yogi
evangelist, generating fresh connections between religion and commercial
culture in a deepening American religious pluralism.
Finding the Joy Within You Daya Mata 1998-03-01 Sri Daya Mata shares the
guidance and inspiration she received as a close disciple of Paramahansa
Yogananda. A compassionate and deeply encouraging book that speaks to all who
long to know that God is real, that He is near to us at all times, and that we
can live every day in communion with Him.
The Second Coming of Christ Paramahansa Yogananda 1979
The Secret Teachings of Jesus 2011-09-28 In December 1945, two Egyptian
fellahin, digging for natural fertilizer in the Nile River valley unearthed a
sealed storage jar. The jar proved to hold treasure of an unexpected sort: a
collection of some fifty-two ancient manuscripts, most of which reflect the
teachings of a mystical religious movement we call Gnosticism (from the Greek
word gnosis, "knowledge"). The texts are also, with few exceptions, Christian
documents, and thus they provide us with valuable new information about the
character of the early church, and about the Gnostic Christians within the
church. In this volume, Marvin W. Meyer has produced a new English translation
for general readers of four of the most important and revealing of these early
Christian texts -- the Secret Book of James, the Gospel of Thomas, the Book of
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Thomas, and the Secret Book of John.
The Essence of Self-Realization Paramhansa Yogananda 2009-08-16 Yogananda was
one of the most significant spiritual teachers of the 20th century. Since his
classic, Autobiography of a Yogi, was first published in 1946, its popularity
has increased steadily throughout the world. The Essence of Self-Realization is
filled with lessons and stories that Yogananda shared only with his closest
disciples, this volume offers one of the most insightful and engaging glimpses
into the life and lessons of a great sage. Much of the material presented here
is not available anywhere else.
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